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WELCOME TO OUR PRACTICE! 

Sue Mitra MD, FACP 
Board Certified 
Internal Medicine 
Dr. Mitra has been practicing in 
Brevard County since 2002. Dr. 
Mitra received her medical 
degree from the University of 
Calcutta, India. She received a 
special merit scholarship and 
obtained a gold medal for 
securing the top rank in her class 
throughout her medical school 
curriculum. Dr. Mitra subsequently preformed a year of 
clinical research in Cardiovascular Medicine at the University 
of Florida College of Medicine, Gainesville, FL and published 
articles in journals. She then completed three years of 
residency training from the University of Florida in Gainesville. 
Dr. Mitra is a member of the American College of physicians 
and the American Society of internal Medicine. Her goal is to 
treat all patients with dignity, professionalism, compassion 
and care. Dr. Mitra has served as the President of Brevard 
Indo-American Medical and Dental Association in 2009. 
 

Dr. Mitra has hospital privileges at Holmes Regional 
Medical Center, Viera Hospital, and Melbourne Regional 
Medical Center, Melbourne. 
 
Dr. Mitra has special interest in heart disease, hypertension, 
diabetes and metabolic screening, cancer screening, routine 
job physical exams, mental health screening and counselling, 
tobacco cessation, weight management, osteoporosis 
screening, preventive medicine and health maintenance. 
 
In her spare time, Dr. Mitra enjoys traveling, reading journals 
and magazines, painting, arts and crafts, music & computers. 

 

 
 
Dear _______________________________________ 
 

Welcome To Our Practice  
Your Consultation with Dr. Sue 
Mitra Is Scheduled for: 
 
_____________________________________________ 

 

Be sure to fill everything in this attached packed to 
your best knowledge so that we may assist you 

accurately and thoroughly. 
 

Please make sure your insurance reflects  Dr. Mitra 
as your Primary Care Physician prior to your new 

patient appointment. 
 

Please return your health information to our office 
before your visit so there is no delay at your 

arrival. 
 

If you need to cancel or reschedule your 
appointment, please contact the office 24 hours 

prior to avoid a $25 missed appointment fee. A no 
show fee of $25 will be charged otherwise. 

 
Thank you and we look forward to meeting you! 

 

 
 


